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Dear students, 

Heads up!! On these hard and difficult days we 

are facing now as a community, the only thing you can 
do is keep your heads up! You have worked so hard all 
school year to stop working now.  Some of you may be 
scared or confused about what is going on around us. 
Some things you might not even understand.  That's Ok!  
Just remember to Stay strong and focused on what your 
teacher will be asking you to do. Ask questions to stay 
informed and clear any confusions about the work you 
may have. Remember that with each day, you have an 
opportunity to learn new things.  Wildcats, stay focused 
and keep moving forward! 

Video:  from Youtube: Motivational short video- How to 
succeed- cartoon (Monsters Inc/0:55 seconds long) 

We hope that you and your families 

are doing well and staying safe during 

this time of uncertainty. By means of 

this newsletter we are hoping to stay 

connected with our families. 

Please know that the administration of 

Gadsden School District has 

implemented protocols for dealing 

with the outbreak of the coronavirus 

(COVID-19). We recognize that this 

is an evolving situation and 

information may be revised 

accordingly. We ask for your 

cooperation and consideration. 

Please be assured that I have been 

communicating with all the Sunland 

Park Staff on a daily basis and have 

been planning how to best serve all of 

our students. By this time, our 

teachers have contacted your homes.  

 

 

 

 

 Academic Enrichment 

By: Ms. Cumplido 

Sunland Park Elementary is committed to enhancing our 

students learning through academic enrichment.   

Teachers will be available daily from 7:30-3:00 beginning 

April 9. Teachers will communicate with your child 

regarding the times they will be live.  

 Your child may login to the following, in order to 

participate in academic enrichment:  

Google Classroom    

Google Meet  Google Meet or By Phone 
Call through Google Meet   (Google Classroom and Google 
Meet are all properties and trademarks of Google.) 

We encourage you to contact us, in regards to your 
child's academics. You may contact us through district 
email, Class Dojo, or Google Classroom. Please, allow 
for 24 hr. wait, for response. (Class Dojo is a property 

and trademark of Class Dojo.)  

 

We are planning to communicate 

with your students daily via Google 

Classroom. Assignments will be 

available in Google Classroom for 

Math and Language Arts. There will 

also be activities for Art, Music and 

PE. Teachers will communicate with 

you via Class Dojo. 

  

For the first week all families were 

offered a chrome book and a 

homework packet. Based on turnout 

it seems like most if not all prefer to 

work online.  

 If you have any questions, please 

feel free to reach out to me or your 

child’s teacher by email or phone. 

We will respond as promptly as 

possible. 

Please visit our school webpage for 

updated information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM OUR NURSE: 

Nursing Hotline 
English: 

575-618-7857 

Nursing Hotline 
Spanish: 

575-618-7709 
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